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March 12, 2013 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

We are very grateful for your support of our local overrides.  These funds are allowing us to explore 

curriculum resources to support the teaching and learning of our Arizona College and Career Ready 

Standards.  We have been exploring digital resources for math with a group of teachers, community 

members and adminisrators and would like to get your feedback on the products that are under 

consideration for purchase for our students.  We invite you to explore each product and provide us your 

feedback. This opportunity will be available until Friday, June 6, 2014.  We invite you to come to our 

district office at 9261 W. Van Buren St. in Tolleson between the hours of 8:00 and 5:00pm to review 

each product under consideration.      

 

Again, thank you for your support in achieving our vision of being a 21st Century organization and 

providing the best instructional resources to support our students’ learning.  If you have any questions, 

please feel free to call me at (623)533-3922.  Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Dr. Juan Medrano 

STEM & Assessment Director 

Tolleson Elementary School District 

 

 

 

The Governing Board 
B. Dale Crandell 

Ruth H. Díaz 

Bertha A. Estrada 

Elizabeth T. Hunsaker 

Adriana G. Morado 

 

Superintendent 
Dr. Lupita Hightower 

 


